
Prepare for F1 Detours & Delays!

FOLLOW US FOR UPDATES and make sure 
to adjust your travel plans accordingly. 

Stay connected with RTC to ensure a smooth 
ride during this exciting event!

Due to the upcoming Formula 1 Las Vegas Grand Prix, expect 
transit detours and delays from October through December.

Plan ahead and stay informed to avoid disruptions. 
For specific route changes, closures, and up-to-date alerts, 
use rideRTC or Transit app, call 702-228-7433 *4, or 
visit: rtcsnv.com/alertsanddetours

ATTENTION
TRANSIT RIDERS:

➔ Major detours will be in place 
on several routes.

➔ Bus stop closures near the 
race circuit may affect your 
regular stops.

➔ Delays are expected due 
to increased traffic and road 
restrictions.

➔ Construction timelines will 
impact travel, with some closures 
lasting through December.

HERE’S WHAT YOU NEED TO KNOW:


